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Request: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would be grateful if you could please supply me 
with the following information in the most accessible format in which you hold this 
information, i.e. days, weeks or months: 

The number of electric car charging points that have been installed for the years 2018-
2019, and 2019 to 2020 inclusive 

Response: 

2018/19 

• Two double unit Rapid charge points were installed in Beaconsfield Car Park, 
Tynemouth by a third party. These were externally funded through monies 
that the North East Combined Authority secured from The Office for Low 
Emission Vehicles (OLEV) and the European Regional Development Fund 
(ERDF). These two new units will be managed by the third party as part of the 
funding obligations. 

2019/20 

• Two double unit Rapid charge points were installed at Bournemouth Gardens 
Car Park, Whitley Bay 

• A single double unit Rapid charge point was installed in Norfolk Street Car 
Park, North Shields. 

• Works on the installation of a further single double unit Rapid charge point in 
Coronation Street Car Park, Wallsend town centre were started but 
suspended as the site is currently being utilised as a COVID-19 Testing Site. 
The work will be completed once the site is vacated. 

 

 

 

 


